From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 14 June 2022 10:17
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: GOSH DEMOLITION PLANS 2022/2255/P

Please upload to 2022/2255/P

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

Please upload to 2022/2255/P

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Mr Marfleet,

| am writing to you in horrified response to the news that GOSH are insistent to keep to their original route plans
for the endless trucks that will be coming and going to the site over the next FIVE years.

| urge you to step in and insist that GOSH change their route to avoid Lambs Conduit Street, Great Ormond Street
and Boswell Street. These are narrow streets and cannot sustain such heavy work traffic.

| and countless others live and work here and the current plans will makes all our lives UNBEARABLE.

| am shocked to learn that in addition to the pollution dust and dirt along the proposed route , trees will be felled

and residents parking bays removed.

I urge you and your fellow councillors who have any ounce of compassion to step in to prevent this happening.

Pauline Buck-Evans



